# **Monthly Newsletter**

March 2022 Page 1

#### HOME HEALTH: Help Wanted

We are looking for a FT/PT Nurse position. \$1000 sign on bonus. You must have a current RN license, be detail oriented, and have a strong ability to work independently. You will need a valid driver's license, vehicle insurance and a reliable vehicle. We offer a flexible schedule, reimbursement for phone and mileage, great benefits and an awesome team to support you! If you are interested contact Erika at 319-442-3650. (\$500 after 30 days; additional \$500 after 6 months.)

## CARE CENTER: Help Wanted

We are looking to hire the following:

RN/LPN full time weekend package RN/LPN full time 2nd shift RN/LPN full time 3rd shift C.N.A. full time weekend package C.N.A. full time 2nd shift

All positions have a \$1000 sign on bonus available; \$500 after 30 days; additional \$500 after 6 months. Contact Tracy Bruns, Administrator or Lindsay Niebes, DON to apply. PH: 319-442-3234.

### From the desk of the Administrator

#### Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to be informed about eligibility requirements and how to apply for and use financial and medical assistance including Medicaid and how to receive refunds for previous payments covered by such benefits.

If you should need assistance applying for Medicaid or insurance benefits, such as Long Term Care coverage, contact Cindy Behrens, Social Worker and she will be able to help navigate you through the process.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Bruns, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.



March 2022









Celebrating National Wine day!!







### **Activity Announcements**

Thank you to all for thinking of our residents for Valentine's Day. We are so grateful and blessed for the people in our community for thinking of us









Residents busy making home made bird feeders!! Thanks to Amy Sparks, Activity Director for coming up with these fun activities while we all wait for Spring!!!







Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

**RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED** 

### **UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES**

 Due to the COVID-19 requirements, we continue to have activities for residents only and are unable to invite families, friends or community members to join us.
If you have any questions please let us know. Thank you for your understanding as we get through this pandemic safely





If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter via email, please refer them to our website at www.keystonecarecenter.com to sign up. You can also view it on our Facebook page.

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

March 2022 Page 4